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Date: 18/10/2022 

 

Cultural Gala 2022  
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE: Walthamstow Academy’s Cultural Gala, a celebration of Black History Month 
 
You are cordially invited to Walthamstow Academy’s Cultural Gala on Thursday 3 November 2022 from 5.30-
7.50pm. The gala will be a celebration of Black history, culture, and the diversity of our students at 
Walthamstow Academy. The evening will be filled with cultural food, a cultural exhibition, a cultural market, 
and musical performances from a wide range of performers, as well as a raffle with some great prizes to be won. 
You will have an opportunity to buy products from our cultural market (cash required). The performers you will 
see on the night will be our very own students. If you would like to attend the Gala and celebrate the closing of 
Black History Month with us, then please purchase a ticket on Arbor. Early bird tickets are £3.50 - you will find 
the early bird tickets under the ‘trips’ tab and they will be available to purchase until Sunday 30 October. There 
are a limited number of early bird tickets available, once they are sold the cost for tickets will be £4. 
 
The cultural market is an opportunity for small local businesses to promote their business and sell their 
products on the night, completely free of charge to the local community. If you or anyone you know would like 
to be a part of the cultural market, please contact me : andrea.campbell@walthamstow-academy.org by 
Friday 28 October 2022. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to our Cultural Gala on Thursday 3 November 2022. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Andrea Campbell 
Assistant Principal 
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